Wendy Strangeway

M8

From: Planning

Sent: 06 January 2017 15:37

To: Planning

Subject: Comments on NYM/2016/0817/FL - Case Officer Mrs H Saunders - Received from
Miss Faye Hancock at 188 Warmsworth road, DONCASTER, Balby, South Yorks,
DN4 0TS

| oppose this application because | appreciate that it will diminish number of birdlife in the are and | am a
birdlife watcher. Ecological effects are unmeasurable and extremely negative for the future of our planet.
The proposal is unethical and short sighted.

Comments made by Miss Faye Hancock of 188 Warmsworth road, DONCASTER, Balby, South Yorks,
DN4 0TS Preferred Method of Contact is Post
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